
Ravelston Park – Representation 024 

 

From: REDACTED <REDACTED> 
Sent: 27 April 2022 21:03 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston park asset transfer 
 
 
Let it please be noted we are in favour of the asset transfer in Ravelston park to Blackhall community 
trust in order to get a new fit for purpose nursery /community Centre built !! 
 
Thanks, kind regards  
 
Carol and James Walker-Lyon 
REDACTED 
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